
ADDRESS FOR ALL CORRESPONDENCE 
RESEARCH ETHICS AND GOVERNANCE OFFICE 
ROYAL PRINCE ALFRED HOSPITAL 
CAMPERDOWN  NSW  2050 
 
TELEPHONE: (02) 9515 6766 
EMAIL:  SLHD-RPAEthics@health.nsw.gov.au 
REFERENCE: X20-0328 & 2020/ETH01909 
  9.6/MAY21 
 
 
 
17 May 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Dr Terry,  
 
Re: Protocol No X20-0328 & 2020/ETH01909 - “Interdental Cleaning 

Comparison Study” 
 
The Executive of the Ethics Review Committee, at its meeting of 17 May 2021 
considered your correspondence of 4 May 2021 and gave its approval to the 
following: 
 
 Protocol (Version 5, 3 May 2021)  
 
 Participant Information Statement (Version 5, 3 May 2021) 
 
The following was noted with thanks: 
 
 Donation letter from Curaprox Australia Pty Ltd (25 March 2021)  
 
 Donation letter from Waterpik Australia (4 May 2021) 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sanaa Thomas 
Executive Officer 
Clinical Trials Sub-committee (RPAH Zone) 
 
for: 
 
Merela Ghazal 
Acting Executive Officer 
Ethics Review Committee (RPAH Zone) 
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